
From: Stephen Kaiser
To: Nancy Bozzato
Cc: Holly Willford; Barbara Wiens; Curtis Thompson
Subject: Committee of Adjustment File Number B8/2021P, B9/2021P and B10/2021P
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 9:28:35 AM

Good Morning Nancy,

Thank you for the Notice regarding the three proposed severances on Station Street in Fonthill
that are in close proximity to the property my wife and I own a  Station Street.

We were aware of all three initiatives prior to receiving the Notice and are supportive of the
three Applications that are before the Committee on March 2nd.

I trust you will convey our thoughts to the Committee at the Hearing.

Most appreciated!

All the best!

Stephen

Stephen Kaiser

Kaiser & Associates Inc.

 Canboro Road
P.O. Box 123
Ridgeville, ON  L0S 1M0
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Email:


